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Andrea Gyger

From: cheryl thaxton 

Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2013 1:53 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Comments: proposed temporary election rule

Mr.Secretary: 

 

I agree with the proposed temporary election rule, however, I don't agree that a student who has the "intent" to 

make Colorado his residency should be allowed to vote.  Intent is nothing but a wish and a prayer.  When he 

graduates and has residence here they will be eligible. 

 

This is what happens when Bills are rushed through.  I guess you have to pass it to find out what's in it. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Cheryl Thaxton 

 

 




